
MISSION HILLS DOCUMENTS COMMITTEE 
 
 

REQUEST TO REVIEW DOCUMENTS FOR POSSIBLE 
PROPOSED AMENDMENT(S) 

 
 From time to time, our Mission Hills Documents must be 
reviewed to ensure that they are accurate and in line with Florida 
Statute 718. 
 
 Input from our Mission Hills residents is always welcome.  
However, please be aware of the Board of Directors approved 
process below when requesting any changes/updates for possible 
proposed amendments. 
 
Here is the process that must be followed: 
 
1 .. all requests must be submitted in writing to the dedicated EMail 
address for the committee.  That address is: 
docscommittee@yahoo.com  
 
2 .. no phone calls to any committee member will be accepted. 
 
3 .. all requests must contain accurate contact information in the 
event that the committee needs any clarification. If there is no 
contact information, the request(s) will be automatically denied. 
 
4 .. the request(s) must pertain to our Mission Hills By-Laws, 
Declaration, our Policy and Procedures, and the Florida Statute 
718. 
 
5 .. the committee will review all acceptable requests and will 
provide updates to the requester as necessary. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
               June 1, 2025 
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